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Everett High Principal is League Principal of the Year 
Dr. Sally Lancaster recognized by Association of Washington School Principals 
 

Association of Washington School Principals 
(AWSP) representatives Aaron Fletcher and Scott 
Seaman wrote, “ … sincere congratulations to 
you as the WESCO 3A/4A League Principal of 
the Year. The contributions you have made to 
your school, your students and your community 
are noteworthy and deserving of recognition. The 
responsibilities of principals are many and 
significant, but too often go unrecognized.”  
 
Lancaster and other league principals of the year 
will be recognized at the AWSP Summer 

Conference in June in Spokane.   
 
Lancaster will become Assistant Superintendent for Everett Public Schools on July 1. 
 
 
For more information: 
Mary Waggoner, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
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